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Election of Officers for 

2010 

The election of officers for 2010 took place at the 
October meeting.  The elected officers are: 

 John Monroe, President 

 Ellen Zimmerman, 1
st
 Vice President 

 Pete Meeks, 2
nd

 Vice President 

 Tanya Barton, Treasurer 

 Chet Lewandowski, Head Judge 

 Cynthia Winter, Newsletter 

 Mike Potter, Public Relations 

Thank you for your continued support. 

  

 

 

New Location for SPS 

Meetings 

                                                      

Due to the fact that the Red Cross could no longer 

accommodate our club meetings, we will now be 

meeting in the Lakeside Bistro at the System Support 

Building, 200 Campus Drive, Winchester.  Check out 

the map on page 4 for more details. 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

Gift and Display Ideas for 

Photography 

 

How many of us have thousands of digital files that are 

just sitting in our hard drive where no one will ever see 

them? Various club members spoke at the October 

SPS meeting and gave some great hints as to how to 

get those files off of the drive and out where they can 

be seen and appreciated.  We were treated to 

calendars, books, canvas prints, and ideas for playing 

cards, mugs, blankets, and mouse pads.   

There are many vendors out there that can print on just 

about any medium you can think of.  Let your 

imagination go wild and give unique gifts of 

photography! 

 

         

Lakeside Bistro 
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Calendar of Events for 2009 

 

DATE      TOPIC  

 

J A N U A R Y  1 9    O P E N  

F E B R U A R Y  1 6    F O O D  A N D  D R I N K  

M A R C H  1 6    O P E N  

A P R I L  2 0     T H R E E  

M A Y  1 8     O P E N  

J U N E  1 5     A B S T R A C T  

J U L Y  2 0     O P E N ,  N O  T I M E  L I M I T  

A U G U S T  17    S E E N  B E T T E R  D A Y S  

S E P T E M B E R  22   O P E N  

O C T O B E R  1 9    W A T E R  

N O V E M B E R  16    B A N Q U E T  E N D  O F  Y E A R  C O M P E T I T I O N  

D E C E M B E R  7
T H

,   S O C I A L ,  A T  T H E  H O M E  O F  J O H N  A N D  G W E N  

M O N R O E ,  I N C L E M E N T  W E A T H E R  D A T E  

D E C E M B E R  14 T H  

 

 

7:00—Open doors and meeting room set-up 

7:00-7:15—Register images for competition 

7:15-7:30—Judging 

7:30—Start program, business meeting, 

 and announce results 

 

Meetings are held the 3
rd

 Monday of the month 

Systems Support Building, Campus of Winchester Medical Center 

200 Campus Drive 

Winchester, Virginia 

 

Rules for Monthly Competitions 

 

Photographs must be signed in by 7:15.  
Entries will not be permitted after that time.  
Photos must be matted or mounted, and 
frames and glass covers are not allowed.  
The submissions must be taken within the 
last two years, except for the July 
competition when there is no time limit.  You 
may enter 2 images per division in which 
you belong.  
 
As a reminder, Class A is for the advanced 
photographer, Class B is for the 
intermediate photographer, and Class C is 
for the novice photographer. 
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Calendar of Events for 2010 

 

DATE      TOPIC  

 

J A N U A R Y  1 8    O P E N  

F E B R U A R Y  1 5  S T I L L  L I F E  (P O S E D  A R R A N G E M E N T  O F  

I N A N I M A T E  O B J E C T S )  

M A R C H  1 5    P L A Y  O F  L I G H T  

A P R I L  1 9     C H A I R S  A N D  B E N C H E S  

M A Y  1 7     O P E N  

J U N E  2 1     S T R E E T  P H O T O G R A P H Y  

J U L Y  1 9     O P E N ,  N O  T I M E  L I M I T  

A U G U S T  16    S P O R T S  A N D  G A M E S  

S E P T E M B E R  20   O P E N  

O C T O B E R  1 8    C E L E B R A T I O N S  

N O V E M B E R  T BD  B A N Q U E T  E N D  O F  Y E A R  C O M P E T I T I O N  

D E C E M B E R  T BA   S O C I A L ,  N O  C O M P E T I T I O N  

 

 

7:00—Open doors and meeting room set-up 

7:00-7:15—Register images for competition 

7:15-7:30—Judging 

7:30—Start program, business meeting, 

 and announce results 

 

Meetings are held the 3
rd

 Monday of the month 

Systems Support Building, Campus of Winchester Medical Center 

200 Campus Drive 

Winchester, Virginia 

  

 

Rules for Monthly Competitions 

 

Photographs must be signed in by 7:15.  
Entries will not be permitted after that time.  
Photos must be matted or mounted, and 
frames and glass covers are not allowed.  
The submissions must be taken within the 
last two years, except for the July 
competition when there is no time limit.  You 
may enter 2 images per division in which 
you belong.  
 
As a reminder, Class A is for the advanced 
photographer, Class B is for the 
intermediate photographer, and Class C is 
for the novice photographer. 
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Systems Support Building 

Campus of Winchester Medical Center 

Winchester, Virginia  
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Winning Images 

Color Class A 

 

                             
 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                              
                                                                                                                                                                                                   

  

Third Place 

Cloudy Morning 

Chet Lewandowski 

First Place 

Swinging 

Bob Peak 

Second Place 

Eastatoe Falls 

Bill Disque 
 

 

 

Honorable Mention 

Shallow Water 

Karl Mueller 
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         Winning Images 

Monochrome Class A 
                                                             

       

   

                                      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                          
                                                                                                                                                                                         

  

Third Place 

Surf at Sunset 

John Zimet 

First Place 

Blackwater Falls 

Bob Peak 

Second Place 

Come on In 

John Zimet 
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Winning Images 

Color Class B 

 

                                                                            
 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                               
                                                                                                                                                                                                            

  

Third Place 

Reflecting on Fall 

Cathie Carnahan 

First Place 

Fish Fountain 

Kristin Zimet 

Second Place 

Water Pots 

Carol Carson 
 

 

 

Honorable Mention 

Sandcastle Bye Bye 

Bill Meeker 
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Winning Images 

Monochrome Class B 

 

                         
 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                       
                                                                                                                                                                                                          

  

Third Place 

Summer 

Cathie Carnahan 

First Place 

New Wax Job 

Sandi Fanning 

Second Place 

Another Angle 

Cathie Carnahan 
 

 

 

Honorable Mention 

Somesville Bridge 

Chet Lewandowski 
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Winning Images 

Color Class C 

 

                                                                               
 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                     
                                                                                                                                                                                                            

  

Third Place 

Favorite Passtime 

Erin Haines 

First Place 

Tickle Your Toes 

Kelly Moberg 

Second Place 

Pumpkins 

Earl Cockerham 
 

 

 

Honorable Mention 

Dew Drops 

Lisa Pianalto 
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Winning Images 

Monochrome Class C 

 

                                                                                                        
 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                              
                                                                                                                                                                                                            

  

Third Place 

Toes in the Water 

Kelly Moberg 

First Place 

Spring Nymph 

Lisa Pianalto 

Second Place 

Walk on the Beach 

Sandra Ashton 
 

 

 

Honorable Mention 

X Drops 

Earl Cockerham 
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Winning Images 

Enhanced 

 

                                     
 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                   

                                                                                                                                                                                                             

Third Place 

Fluke 

John Zimet 

First Place 

Theme 

Earl Cockerham 

Second Place 

Water Dancer 

Kristin Zimet 
 

 

 

Honorable Mention 

Global Warming 

John Zimet 
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Club Officers  

President, John Monroe 

Phone (540) 877-2725 

john.monroe@hotmail.com 

 

1
st

 Vice President, Ellen Zimmerman 

Phone (540) 722-4914 

ez@zimm.com 

 

2
nd

 Vice President, Pete Meeks 

Phone (540) 955-2607 

rbmpete@wildblue.net 

 

Treasurer, Tanya Barton 

Phone (540) 955-9135 

tb@tanyabarton.com 

 

Public Relations & Head Judge, Mike Potter 

Phone (540) 667-0964 

Mike_debbie@comcast.net 

 

Newsletter, Cynthia Winter 

Phone (540) 955-9588 

Shenandoah.Photo.Club@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

Banquet and Year 

End Competition  

 

It looks like we will have a great turn out 

for the banquet, which will be held 

November 16
th
 at the Focaccia Grill in 

Berryville.  We have had some amazing 

winners this past year, and it will be 

amazing to see the best of the best! 

           

Dues Reminder!! 

This is a reminder to all club members 

that dues for 2010 are now being 

accepted.    Annual dues are $25.00, 

and immediate family members can join 

for half price. You must be paid in full 

before you can compete.  Please bring 

your checks, made out to Shenandoah 

Photographic Society, to any meeting, 

or mail them to Tanya Barton, 

Treasurer. 

 

December Social 

The December social will be held on 

December 7
th
 (inclement weather date, 

December 14
th
) at the home of John 

and Gwen Monroe.  There is no 

competition at this get-together, just 

good food and good friends.    Bring a 

goodie to share.  More information and 

directions will follow. 
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